
Year 8 Non Production Group  
Art and Design Trip to the Burghley House   
May 21st 2018 
 
To complement the Year 8 work on natural forms, the pupils who are not involved with the 
production of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ will be visiting Burghley House. The visit will 
include a guided tour of the House followed by a Creative Wire Workshop.  After lunch there 
will be an opportunity to explore the Sculpture Garden. 
 
The trip will leave St Faith’s at 08:30 and return 15:40.  Children should wear full school 
uniform and a coat.  They will not need any money. 
 
 


